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We have had a wonderful first full week back getting to know each other and the routines again and anew. The 
children are full of energy and enthusiasm, clearly glad to be back in school as are we. 
Progress on the MUGA pitch has been remarkable this week, as the shock layer and turf were laid in rapid 
succession and with the markings being added the extent of the sporting possibilities soon to be on offer was 
revealed.  The next step is to add the sand dressing and temporary fencing as we need half term for the 
installation of the permanent fencing. With continued good weather we may be able to christen the pitch next 
Friday. Watch this space… 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS – NEW TO YEAR 7  
 

With best wishes to the old…. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

...and to the new 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

….and to our new families 

 
We have lots of new starters this term and extend a special welcome to Clemence, Gabriel, Sienna, Lorenzo 
and Orlaith in Nursery. Teddy, Liam, Lucy and Marcus Year 1.  Imogen, Lexie, Isaac and Arthur Year 2.  Orla 
and William Year 3 and finally Jack Year 4.  Welcome to our Sacred Heart family.   
 

RECEPTION CLASS 2020RECEPTION CLASS 2020RECEPTION CLASS 2020RECEPTION CLASS 2020    



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

 
MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

 

 

 

 
 
 

RECEPTION 
Jemima LEARN:  For such enthusiasm and effort towards her learning.  

Millie LOVE:  For being a wonderful helper and showing love to everyone.  

YEAR 1 

Liam GROW:  For settling so well in to Year One. 
 Teddy 

Whole Class LOVE:  For being kind and welcoming to our new starters. 

YEAR 2 
Harriett LOVE:  for helping her friends. 

Imogen LOVE:  for helping Mrs Gabriel in the classroom. 

YEAR 3 

Sophia GROW:  For fantastic work in English. 

Orla 
GROW:  For settling in so well at SH and being such an asset to the class! 

Willow  

YEAR 4 
Luke 

WORSHIP:  For his help with the afternoon prayer at the end of the day - he 
has been a fantastic helper.  

Bella 
LOVE:  For being kind to the new children in our class and making them feel 
welcome.  

YEAR 5 
Beatrice LOVE & LEARN:  For being kind, helpful and starting the year with a very 

positive mind-set to their learning. Aaron  

YEAR 6 

Nate 

LOVE:  For being so thoughtful, kind and well-mannered this week.  Milo 

Digby 
 

MUSIC 

Sophia (Y3) 

For good rhythmic playing in Music this week. 
Jude (Y3) 

Thomas (Y4) 

BeaBea (Y5) 

PE  
Liam (Y2) 

For excellent effort and lots of helping in PE 
Jack (Y4) 

 

 

Our focus for the start of term has been on love and kindness; putting others first at home and at school and 
being a little kinder than is necessary.  The children had no difficulty filling the kindness tree with the fruits of 
their labours.  I hope you noticed the impact at home! 


